
 
From: Cheryl Stewart   
Sent: 2022/05/31 12:44 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Caruso, Carmen 
<Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File: OZS-2022-0001 Kennedy & Vodden 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
This is an email to express my concern regarding the possible building of high density buildings 
at 227 Voddent St East.  This is not an area that can withstand this type of building to be done, 
not to mention that we have purchased our homes purposely to be in a quiet residential 
neighborhood with no large apartment buildings.  We should not be subjected to high rises 
going up on a very small piece of land and the possibility of losing our local grocery store, 
convenience store, etc.  This would not be good for all the people that currently walk to this 
area to do their grocery shopping etc. 
 
There would be too much population in a very small area where people have purchased their 
forever home with the thought that it would be impossible to have any type of apartment 
building in this are outside of the buildings that already exist on the south and north west 
corner of Kennedy and Vodden. 
 
THere is a reason that the Plan and Zoning by-law originally stated that this would not be 
allowed.  The safety of our quiet family area will certainly be affected with all the traffic that 
would be in the area with the increase in population. 
 
Please do not change this zoning bylaw and allow us to continue to live in the residential 
neighborhood we chose and paid for. 
 
Thank you 
 
Cheryl Stewart 
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